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   Representative Virginia Foxx (R-NC) issued the following statement on H.R. 3755, the
Abortion on Demand Until Birth Act:  

    

     “Any attack that targets the unborn tears the moral fabric of this great country. H.R. 3755 is
nothing more than a partisan smokescreen intended to obscure a radical, pro-abortion agenda
that eliminates nearly all pro-life protections for the unborn on both the state and federal levels.
In short, this bill ignores the humanity of unborn children and their mothers while fast-tracking
the use of barbaric abortion procedures.   

    

     “The unborn deserve nothing less than staunch advocates who will rise to the occasion and
defend them from brazen attacks such as this. In the People’s House, I’m proud to serve as
their voice and I will always work tirelessly to defend their right to life. God bestowed upon us
the gift of life, and it must always be respected.”   
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